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Dear reader,
We hope that you are well and that the coming year will see us return to our more normal
lives.

2021 is set to be an exciting year for the Societal Impact of Pain (SIP) Platform with a number
of initiatives for addressing the needs of people living with pain and for healthcare
professionals across Europe.

Following the recent publication of Europe’s Beating Cancer Plan (3rd February), SIP will
hold a virtual event on 2nd March, 14h00-17h00 CET, on “Ensuring Europe's Beating Cancer
Plan addresses cancer pain in quality of life, survivorship, and palliative care”. The purpose of
this event is to discuss and identify gaps in the plan related to cancer pain, and specifically,
make recommendations on quality of life, survivorship, and palliative are. The meeting will be
hosted by MEP Dolors Montserrat (EPP, Spain) and MEP Sirpa Pietikäinen (EPP,
Finland). The event will also be an opportunity to strengthen SIP’s engagement with our
partner organisations European Cancer Organisation and the European Cancer Patient
Coalition (ECPC) during the interactive breakout sessions. Please click here for more
information and to register.

We held our first SIP National Platform Call of 2021 on the 8th of February. The meeting was
an opportunity for National Platform colleagues to share recent updates, discuss their plans
for 2021, and to hear from two special guest speakers about the CHRODIS Plus Workbox for
chronic disease patients and employment. To stay up-to-date with the latest news from the
SIP national platforms, take a look here.

Beyond events, SIP has also been active with European consultations. In January SIP
submitted its response to the European Commission’s Roadmap for European Health Data
Space, calling on the Commission to ensure that the future policy and regulatory environment
permits and promotes tools to develop, share, and measure data on pain and its societal
impact.

SIP has also become a partner of the EU-OSHA ‘Healthy Workplaces - Lighten the Load'
campaign 2020-22. This campaign focuses on work-related musculoskeletal disorders
(MSDs) and provides information, resources, events, and best practice tips on how to protect
workers by preventing and managing MSDs. Further information on SIP’s involvement in this
campaign, including how National Platforms can become involved will be included in future



SIP National Platform Calls and newsletters.

SIP also recently contributed to the European Cancer Organisation’s publication “Free from
cancer: achieving quality of life for all cancer patients and survivors”. The paper aims to help
cancer patients and survivors achieve a life truly free from cancer, and its often-under-
appreciated impacts.

In December 2020 we introduced Professor Patrice Forget as the new SIP Working Group
Chair. In this short interview he shares his background, and his perspective on SIP and pain
policies.

In other news, SIP partner Pain Alliance Europe presents the outcomes of the first edition of
the Brain, Mind and Pain ‘Patient-Centred Innovation Grant’ (BMP Grant) which focuses on
the theme “Overcoming Problems In Access To Treatments”. The results of the PAE survey
on how chronic pain patients across Europe are affected by the COVID-19 pandemic, are
now available on the PAE website here. PAE also contributed to the article of “Digital Health
Tools for Managing Noncommunicable Diseases During and After the COVID-19 Pandemic:
Perspectives of Patients and Caregivers”, which is published in the Journal of Medical
Internet Research here. You can read more about it here.

As we move into an intensified period of European health policy activity, SIP looks forward to
continued collaboration with our network and remains committed to addressing issues related
to the societal impact of pain. You can keep up to date with SIP’s upcoming activities by
checking out our events section.

We would like to thank you for your continued interest, support, and collaboration, we look
forward to seeing you at our virtual event on 2nd March! For more information and to register,
please click here.

Best wishes,

Dr. Brona Fullen, President of European Pain Federation EFIC &
Mr. Joop van Griensven, President of Pain Alliance Europe (PAE)

Save the date: SIP Cancer Pain Policy virtual event
on 2nd March, 14h00-17h00 CET

The Societal Impact of Pain will hold a virtual event
entitled “Ensuring Europe's Beating Cancer Plan
addresses cancer pain in quality of life, survivorship,
and palliative care” on the 2nd March. During this
event, participants will discuss the recently published
Europe’s Beating Cancer Plan (EBCP). The meeting
will have a specific focus on cancer pain issues as
related to quality of life, survivorship, and palliative
care. The event will be hosted by MEP Dolors
Montserrat (EPP, Spain) and MEP Sirpa Pietikäinen
(EPP, Finland). For more information and to register,
click here.

Digital Health Tools for Managing Noncommunicable
Diseases during and after the COVID-19 Pandemic

Pain Alliance Europe published the article “Digital
Health Tools for Managing Noncommunicable
Diseases During and After the COVID-19 Pandemic:
Perspectives of Patients and Caregivers.” The article
presents PAE’s view, on the role of digital health
tools in managing patients with NCDs during and
after the COVID-19 pandemic, and identifies future
directions based on patients’ perspectives.



The first SIP National Platform Call of 2021 took
place on 8th February

In this SIP National Platform Call, participants had
the opportunity to share recent updates and hear
from two special guest speakers on the CHRODIS
Plus Workbox for chronic disease patients and
employment.

EFIC shares resources on pain

The European Pain Federation EFIC produced
downloadable visuals and infographics on
fundamental aspects of pain.

Patrice Forget shares his background, thoughts on
SIP, and aspirations for pain policie

SIP Chair Patrice Forget, explains his thoughts on
key policy issues affecting pain patients and
professionals, and why it is so important for pain
patients and professionals to work together. Watch
the video!

SIP becomes a partner of the EU-OSHA Healthy
Workplaces Campaign

The Societal Impact of Pain recently joined the EU-
OSHA Healthy Workplaces - Lighten the Load
Campaign 2020-2022! The campaign focuses on
work-related musculoskeletal disorders (MSDs) and
provides information, resources, events, and best
practice tips on how to protect workers by preventing
and managing MSDs.

SIP responds to the European Commission’s
Roadmap for A European Health Data Space

SIP asks to the European Commission to ensure
that the future policy and regulatory environment
permits and promotes tools to develop, share, and
measure data on pain and its societal impact.

Read about the outcomes of the first edition of the
BMP Grant!

The Brain, Mind and Pain Patient-Centred Innovation
Grant (BMP Grant), an initiative of Pain Alliance
Europe, had the theme of "Overcoming Problems in
Access To Treatments" in its first edition. You can
now find the outcome of each of the three projects
here.



SIP contributed to the European Cancer
Organisation’s publication “Free from cancer”

The Societal Impact of Pain contributed to ECCO’s
publication “Free from cancer: achieving quality of
life for all cancer patients and survivors”. The paper
aims to help cancer patients and survivors to
achieve a life truly free from cancer, and its often
under-appreciated impacts.

Follow us on
SOCIAL MEDIA

Feel free to forward this newsletter to whomever it might be relevant for. In case you have been forwarded
this newsletter and would like to subscribe please register here.

QUESTIONS? NEED SUPPORT?
WISH TO ENDORSE OR TO PUBLISH ON SIP PLATFORM?

In case you should have any question regarding the newsletter’s contents, please contact Sam Kynman,
Executive Director European Pain Federation EFIC sam.kynman@efic.org.
In case you would like to endorse the SIP Platform or to publish news on the SIP Website, please contact:
sip@efic.org 
In case you should have any technical questions or need assistance, please contact Jamie Wilkinson
(Website Editor): sip@efic.org 
Contact Mariana Branco (PAE EU Affairs Coordinator) for patient-focused inquiries at info@pae-eu.eu 
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Please note that some links may not work anymore because the articles have moved, do therefore not hesitate to look at the news
section or use the SIP-search engine or contact sip@efic.org for more information.


